HERE'S WHAT'S
ON TAP ...

APRIL 28, 2001
PASTA DINNER
Zion United Methodist Church
1023 Whipple Ave. NW, Canton
4:30 - 7:00 PM

MAY 1, 2001
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION
DEADLINE

MAY 15, 2001
GENERAL MEETING
Lehman Middle School

7:00 PM :

MAY 28, 2001
MEMORIAL DAY PARADE

JUNE 30, 2001
CLASS OF 1971 REUNION

JULY 17, 2001
SCHOLARSHIP BANQUET
Christ United Methodist Church
3500 Cleveland Ave. NW, Canton
Social Hour - 6:00 PM
Dinner - 7:00 PM

JULY 29, 2001

b

HALL OF FAME KICKOFF PARADE

AUGUST 2001
PICNIC AT HOOVER PARK

AUGUST 24, 2001
HILL GANG GOLF OUTING

AUGUST 28-SEPTEMBER 3, 2001
STARK COUNTY FAIR BOOTH

SEPTEMBER 7-9, 2001
CLASS OF 1946 REUNION

SEPTEMBER 21-23, 2001
CLASS OF 1956 REUNION

SEPTEMBER 28-30, 2001
CLASS OF 1941 REUNION

OCTOBER 6, 2001
CLASS OF 1951 REUNION

OCTOBER 16, 2001
REVERSE RAFFLE DINNER

NOVEMBER 13, 2001
DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI AWARDS
& MEETING at LEHMAN

DECEMBER 12, 2001
MEETING at
AMATEUR SPORTS HALL OF FAME
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PASTA DINNER SET FOR APRIL 28TH

The Lehman Alumni Association is planning its Annual Pasta Dinner on
Saturday, April 28th, 2001, at Zion United Methodist Church, 1023 Whipple /4
Avenue NW, from 4:30 to 7:00 p.m. Tickets cost $5 for adults, $3
for children ages 4 to 12, and are free under the age of 4. For d
tickets, call Harry Steineck at 330-499-0313, Jack Dillon at
330-499-7951, or Kitty McClelland at 330-453-3577. Tickets
will also be availabe at the door.

GUEST SPEAKER FEATURED
AT OUR MAY 151H GENERAL MEETING

,  Our guest speaker for the May 15, 2001, Lehman Alumni
General Meeting will be Sandy Lesko Mounts.

i Sandy is the Deputy Director of Public Relations who
4 joined the Ohio Lottery Commission in April 1991. She
§ previously worked as an anchorwoman and reporter at WIW
l TV-8 in Cleveland, She is the primary contact for reporters
and customers who need Lottery information and is active in
Public Service Consortium.
She graduated from the University of Michigan with
% a degree in communications and a minor in psychology.
- Sandy resides in Westlake with her husband Ron (chief
hotographer at WIW TV-8) and has three children: Evan
nd Sara, §-year-old twins, and Joshua, age 6.

Please join us for the evening at Lehman Middle School
t 7 p.m. Refreshments will be served following the program.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Greetings — Now that-winter is behind us, we need to SPRING forward.

During the first quarter of 2001, we held our annual Polar Party at Windsor Hall As
always, it was a success. About 100 items were donated by I.ehman
alumni members and local businesses for the silent auction. We raised
over $1,000, which will go into our scholarship fund. The evening was
enjoyed by all with great food and entertainment.

On Saturday, April 28, 2001, we will be holding our pasta dinner at
Zion United Methodist Church at 1023 Whipple Avenue NW, and we
need your help. During the day of this event, we need to set up tables,
wait tables, work in the kitchen, and we also need alumni to bake Kitty (Shourds)
desserts for the event. At the end of the event, we need a cleanup crew. McClelland °71
If you are available at any time during the day or would like to contribute by making a
dessert, please come to the church or call me and I will be glad to sign you up for an
important chore. Most importantly, we need you to come and eat some great pasta!

On Tuesday, May 15, 2001, we will have our general membership meeting at
Lehman Middle School with Sandy Lesko-Mounts from the Ohio Lottery Commission
as our guest speaker at 7 p.m. Please come out to support our alumni and to hear what
Sandy has to say about how the Lottery Commission assists with the education system
and laugh at some funny lottery stories.

For the first time in alumni history, we are taking nominations for Alumnus of the
Year in seven categories. Please nominate your Lehman graduate on the form on page 7
in this edition of the Journal and return it to me by June 1, 2001. The winners will be
presented in November with details to be forthcoming.

As always, I am open for suggestions on any subject. Please give me a call to
discuss at 330-453-3577.

Thanks again — Kitty (Shourds) McClelland 71




We need your input. Some of our members are asking about
another cruise and we need to know if there is enough interest
to put together another alumni group to go to Bermuda, the
Bahamas or the Caribbean. This is just to determine if there
are enough Lehmanites who might wish to go cruising in the
summer of 2003 to warrant further investigation.

Chuck Mains of the class of ’48 says he had so much fun on
the last one that he and Myrt would like to go again. He wants
to see if those floating one-armed bandits are still after his
money.

Harry Steineck of the class of *48 has graciously offered to
coordinate this and wants to advise all that this will not take the
place of any scheduled reunion, especially the 1948 graduates,
who will celebrate their 55th in 2003 — alumni from all classes
are included and welcome. For the cruise to take place in 2003,
we will need a minimum of 40 passengers, i.e. 20 cabins, and
the more participants, the greater the number of amenities that
may be available from the cruise line.

If you are interested, please fill out the questionnaire below
and return it to Harry Steineck by June 1, 2001. We will
continue to advise of the resylts of this, and the status of the
cruise in future Journals.

i CRUISE QUESTIONNAIRE
i Yes, Harry, | am interested in crusing in 2003
i with the Lehman Alumni!

1

|

|

i Name |
| Address !
= Phone e-mail :
i Preferred month i
I

|

I

|

|

i Preferred Destination: Bermuda __ Bahamas ___ Other

| caribbean ___ Mediterranean ___ Il go anywhere ____

| please mail to: \ j
Harry Steineck, 836 47th Street NW, Canton, OH 44709

I Questions? Call 330-499-0313

IS A CRUISE IN THE FUTURE?

DEATHS

The Alumni Association regrets to advise the deaths of the
following alumni:

Herbert E. Strawbridge
Donald Renkert

Frank R. Gemma ’51
James Hays ’52
H. Timothy Morrow ’57
Ted Clevenger '60
Joan E. (Reis) Setty ’62
Michael G. Cook ’68
David Lee Gopp ’69
Raymond A. Fernandez *72

REMINDER

The response to our suggestion of looking at your last
membership card to see when your dues expire brought a great
response. If you were not one of those who sent your renewal,
take a look and see if you are overdue.

And Snowbirds — please give us a winter address. We are

still paying out way too many return mail fees because the
Journal is not forwarded.

REUNION COMMITTEE

It is hoped reunion committee members will invite a member
of the alumni association to set up a small table with a few
alumni items and applications for memberships.

This is the time many out-of-the-area alumni learn we have
an alumni association. Barbara Udeck at 330-492-7000 will be
glad to answer any questions or help make arrangements for the

PTG el ey e o i 4 table.
(330) 497-1427
A A FAX (330) 497-1807
sPIher’ZloER‘A!HeOrM;Ss hrivcr Executive . MIKE KAZES '74

Linda FL Shriver

Claude W. (Skip)
Shriver, 11 '71
Two Locations to Serve You

710 Tuscarawas Street West
4817 Cleveland Avenue North

(330) 455-0349 Phones (330) 497-7373

Catering, Inc.
AA Executive Catering, Inc.

* “One Step Catering Service”
Your Food Service Consultant

4870 Frank Rd. N.W,
North Canton, Ohio 44720

Betty Pierce
Director of Catering

Patti Schott

Owner

Ernie Schott
Owner

1401 Fulton Road N.W., Canton, Ohio 44703
(330) 452-6844




A WELCOME TO
NEW MEMBERS

John Phillips 53
Shirley (Brewer) Hartzell *52
Denny Smith '56
William C. Ford III °70
Fran (Kerr) and Tom Cox 45
Lorene (Wilson) Van DeCastle 50
Connie (Hughes) Cornwell *59
Ellen (Both) Johnson *70
Nancy (Hughes) Maddox '58
Linda (Echles) Murphy *72
Catherine (Jones) Robinson '58

MEMBERSHIP CURRENTLY STANDS AT 1160

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS
AVAILABLE NOW

Applications for scholarshipssare now available for graduates
or lineal descendents of alumni who are members in good
standing. The applications must be requested by mail: enclose
a self-addressed envelope stamped with 34 cents postage and
complete and return by May 1st, 2001, to qualify this year.

If an applicant completes the request form but does not
receive a scholarship, they are welcome to apply again. Those
who do receive scholarships may apply a second time, but an
applicant is limited to two scholarships.

Requests should be sent to: Lehman H.S. Alumni
Association, P O Box 7498, Canton, Ohio 44705-7498; Attn:
Scholarship Committee.

Further information may be obtained by contacting Chairman
Tim Elder at 330-875-2323.

NEW OFFICERS ARE INSTALLED

anton flower shop
201 Central Plaza S.
Canton, Ohio 44702

453-0183

Bob and JoAnn Brewster

We Deliver

Major Credit Cards Accepted

Page 3

The officers for 2001 were installed by Lincoln Alumni Janet
Weir Creighton (Stark County Auditor) and she is hiding
among the Lehman officers. Does this mean she is a “wanna-
be” Lehmanite??? Not really, but she has been a great supporter
of our association and helped us in the beginning in many
ways.

Officers are (seated, from left) Bev (Sue) Stevenson, Joyce
Esber, Kitty (Shourds) McClelland, Shirley Smith; (stand-
ing) Karl Shank, Installing Officer Janet Weir Creighton,
Tim Elder, Claudia (Burgess) Selby, J. Arlan Shank, Jack
Dillon.

SCHOLARSHIP BANQUET

The Scholarship Banquet will be held on Tuesday, July 17th,
in the Christ United Methodist Church at 3500 Cleveland
Avenue N.W., in Canton.

The evening will begin with a social hour at 6:00 p.m. with
Holly Roby providing music. Mr. Mike will cater the dinner,
which will be served at 7:00 p.m. Scholarship Awards will be
presented following dinner.

~ Tickets are $15 and can be purchased through any board
member or Chairman Bruce Williamson at 330-478-0444.

'S.G. Endres

Builder

* Room Additions Call

» Remodeling

* Kitchens & Baths Steve Endres '53

» Counter Tops 454-2964

« Finish Basements . ;

 Windswe & DoGis Skilled * Honest ¢ Reliable
Since 1965

* Ceramic Tile

s@esew @)’%%, Qj?zc.

{300 127H ST. N.W.
CANTON, OHIO 44703

MARK G. SHAHEEN '76
PRESIDENT

(330) 456-1766

(330) 454-0228 FAX: (330) 452-DINE

(330) 452-6612
Fax: (330) 452-4774

Theatrical and
Masquerade Apparel
One of the largest and most respected costumers in the midwest ...
Est. 1961 — Over 50,000 Costumes in Stock

114 - 4th St. N.W.

WARD A. SCOTT '48 Canton, Ohio 44702




Lehman Alumni 2001 Raffle

Name

Address

City

State Zip

Telephone

Lehman Alumni 2001 Raffle

Lehman Alumni 2001 Raffle

Name Name

Address Address

City City

State Zip State Zip
Telephone 'l;elephone

Lehman Alumni 2001 Raffle

Name

Address

City

State Zip

Telephone

Lehman Alumni 2001 Raffle

Lehman Alumni 2001 Raffle

Name Name

Aadrcss Address

City City

State Zip State Zip
Telephone Telephone

LEHMAN:
SCHOLARSHIP
RAFELE 2001

Tickets (above) are: 1 Ticket — $5,

3 Tickets — $10, and 6 Tickets — $20.

MILLENNIUM RAFFLE WINNER
SENDS LETTER ...

Dot (Weida) McGarry *46 was the December $100 winner and then was the lucky
winner of the final $1,000 drawing. She sent the following note of thanks:

I want to thank the Association ... mainly the Officers and Board, for all the work
which you do for the Lehman Alumni Association. It was your endeavors that made it

Send tickets and check to L.H.S.A.A.,
P.O. Box 8175, Canton, Ohio 44711.

Drawing for $100 each month starts
July 2001, with a final drawing at the
Polar Party in January 2002 for $1,000.
Monthly winners will be re-entered for
remaining drawings.

(330) 492-1922

ARMAND GABRIELE ’54
“GABE”

4307 Hills & Dales Rd. N.W. = Canton, Ohio 44708

possible for me to win not only the December $100 drawing but also the January
$1,000 drawing. I have lived a few years (?) and have really never won anything and
all of a sudden I am having all kinds of wonderful things happening to me.

I sincerely thank you.

Dot Weida McGarry
Chesterland, Ohio

This is a good example of how our out-of-town alumni can help support the associa-
tion and lend a hand to deserving students.

HILL GANG GOLF OUTING
IS PLANNED FOR AUGUST

The Hill Gang Golf Outing will be Friday, August 24, at
Spring Valley Golf Club, 5851 Breezehill Rd. SW, East Sparta.

Wayne Arnold and Kent Smith are coordinating the day. Call
Wayne at 330-493-1578 or Kent at 330-493-0943 for more
details.

Lamiell Funeral Home

Locally Owned

Paul J. Lamiell, Class of 1957,
and Paul J. Lamiell, Jr. — Directors

14th and Cleveland Avenue N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44703

BARB & JIM GUEST 53 ALLIO
Million Dollar Club o @
Certified New Homes Specialist ‘& MG::
Certified First Time Buyer Specialist
“For Results Call Us Today”
4368 Dressler Road N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44718
Office: 330 493 6555

Fax: 330 493 8012
Voice Mail: 330 471 1527

Rea.lty Home: 330 492 1440
One it




NAMES IN THE NEWS ...

Martha (Blackmer) Carey 44 celebrated her 75th birthday
by para-sailing 800 feet over the ocean while visiting her
nephew in Hawaii.

Don Reynolds celebrated his 90th birthday in January with
family and friends. Reynolds is believed to be our oldest
alumni, who attended Lehman as a student in 1926 when
Lehman was a junior high prior to becoming a high school.
He then went to McKinley High School to be a part of the
class of 1929.

Gregg Schorsten "65 was recently inducted into the
Ex-Newsboys’ Hall of Fame.

Marcia (Albert) Schonberg from the class of 1964 was
recently recognized in The Repository for her book B is for
Buckeye. The alphabet style book is for children but each letter
is geared toward Ohio such as “c” is for the red carnation that
William McKinley always wore and Alliance is known as the
Carnation City. The letter “v” for vacuum tells how the Hoover
sweeper came into existence.

This is the third book for Schonberg and all are Ohio related.
The review stated “it is a book that will make a native Ohioan’s
heart swell with pride.” 5

Brady Steineck, grandson of Jean (Miller) and Harry
Steineck ’48 and a 2000 Lehman Alumni scholarship recipient,
received a well deserved write up in The Repository for his
baseball talents at the University of Akron. Brady is expected
to make the team in his freshman year and still carries a 4.0
average in his studies.

Frank Antonacci, son of Ursula (Addessi) Antonacci '53,
serves on the Louisville School Board.

Richard Morena 56 and his partner were recently written
up in The Repository for their business, Environmental
Chemical Corporation. The two men were working for a
competitor and decided to go to work for themselves. They
started working from Richard’s home in North Canton. Two
years later they moved and have changed locations four
additional times. They have 55 employees and did $5 million
in sales in 1999 and hope for $7 million in 2001.

Helen (Streb) Spitzer ’39 and her husband Richard recently
received the “Joined Hearts in Giving” Award in Columbus. It
was presented by the Area Agency on Aging and is for couples
married 50 years or longer who are active as a couple in com-
munity service. They were one of 27 couples in Ohio who

received the honor. One of the Canton area projects the retired
nurse is actively involved with is one she initiated and has co-
chaired, a food and clothing distribution center for the poor.

Bill Eddins, son of former Lehman coach Don Eddins, has
been selected as Coach of the Year in Division II on the 2000-
2001 Associated Press All-Ohio boys basketball team. Eddins
led the Louisville Leopards basketball team to their first
unbeaten regular season in 76 years. Bill’s dad, who led
Lehman to the state championship in 1971, died at his
residence in Nevada in 1997.

Carter G. Phillips 70 made the front page of The
Repository when he represented the Cleveland Indians in a
tax dispute before the U.S. Supreme Court. The National Law
Journal put him on its list of the 100 most influential lawyers in
America. Phillips currently lives in McLean, Virginia, with his
wife and two children.

Bill Rearick 55 was in the Top 20 Achievers in 2000 for
Cutler GMAC Real Estate.

Estelle (Wilkof) Blau ’50_ ranked in the Million Dollar Club
for Cutler GMAC. :

Donald Both 67 is now instructing U.S. Air Force student
pilots in the T-38 simulator at the Air Force Base in Columbus,
Missouri.

A LOOK BACK ...
CANTON MEMORIAL FIELDHOUSE

December 5th, 1950, Lehman played the opening game
before a crowd of 1,054 against Uhrichsville in the new
Memorial Fieldhouse. Lehman won 31-29. That same night Jim
Robinson was honored for 25 years of coaching. Booster Club
President Karl Yant drove a new Oldsmobile onto the floor and
gave the keys to Coach Robinson. Robinson cried in humility.

The largest crowd ever attending for a single game in the
Fieldhouse was for a Lehman-McKinley game during the
1965-66 season.

The Fieldhouse was officially dedicated on November 24th,
1950, to “the young men and women from Canton ‘schools who
have honorably served their country in the armed services.”

The Fieldhouse is about to undergo a renovation and would
you believe they are going to make a section of the seats red
and another section blue. They stated it is to show the
difference between reserved and general admission seats —
or is it really red for McKinley and blue for Timken ...

r————---————-_--————----———---—————---———---————--———-1

Last Name

First Name
Address

CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
U YES, | want to join the Lehman Alumni. My check for $10.00 is enclosed. L] RENEWAL ___ YEARS
Class Year

Maiden Name

Home Phone

Included with my check is a donation for the Scholarship Fund [ in the amount of

|

|

|

1

1

I

I

]

I .
- City
|

|

|

1

1

State Zip
Work Phone

Mail application with check to: LEHMAN ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, P. O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711.

L e, S




FUTURE REUNIONS

Please send us a notice as soon as a class has set the dates for
their reunion. We will also list missing classmates if space
permits.

The CLASS OF 1940 will have a luncheon meeting on
Friday, June 15, at 12 noon at Melville’s Restaurant at 4131
Dressler Road NW, Canton. For reservations or further infor-
mation, call Joyce (Poling) Carper at 330-875-8354.

The CLASS OF 1941 will hold its 60th reunion September
28, 29, 30, 2001, with Friday and Saturday events held at the
Brookside Country Club. Committee members include Carol
(Cook) Warstler, Martha (Toot) Wasson and Dr. Ralph
Lind. They are looking for additional grads to lend a hand.
Please contact Martha at 330-479-2892, Carol at 330-832-4297
or Ralph at 330-492-3838.

The CLASS OF 1946 reunion will be held September
7, 8, 9, 2001. Friday will be at Tam O’Shanter, Saturday at
Brookside Country Club and Sunday brunch at Arrowhead
Country Club. Anyone with information about the following
missing classmates or desiring further information about the
reunion, please contact Nancy Cross at 330-499-4710 or drop
a note to our P.O. Box. We are missing Kathryn McGeehon,
Lou Jean Richards, Rose Sundo, Robert Weiner, Margaret
Moran Magpeony.

The CLASS OF 1951 reunion will be held October 6, 2001,
at Spring Valley. Missing from the known roster are: Barbara J.
Call, Jerry W. Frederick, Nancy Lackney Roth, Barbara
Morrow Nuhn, Martha Jo Jones Lesser, Carol Lyon, Winfred
Ray Chandler, Lawrence Ross, Betty Jane Falcone Wagner,
Mary Ann Witney, Glenn Rowles, Donna Lee Von Landberg
Millard, Chuck Carpenter, Gail N. Gnage, Larry Heberling,
Elva Jones Hunter, John Long, Donna Lyons, Daryl Moyer,
Charles Waggoner, Marie Wise, Bill Weber and Bill Peters. If
anyone has information, please call Larry Taylor at 330-494-
9519 or e-mail ltaylor2 @neo.rr.com, or drop a note to 1115
Knoll St. SE, North Canton, Ohio 44709.

The CLASS OF 1956 will hold its 45th reunion starting
Friday evening, September 21, at Esber’s Restaurant and
Cocktail Lounge. Saturday night banquet will be held at the
AA Executive Party Place. Sunday get-together will be held
at the Meyers Lake Clubhouse. For more information, contact
Nancy (Rooney) Biggerstaff at 330-477-5184 or Barbara
(Montgomery) Udeck at 330-492-7000.

The CLASS OF 1971 will host its 30th year reunion on
Saturday, June 30, 2001, in the Moonlite Room at the 356th
Fighter Group Restaurant. The social hour begins at 6 p.m. and
dinner is at 7:30 p.m. Tickets are $15 per person. Advance
reservations are required. This reunion is open to all Lehman
graduates. Committee members are searching for the following
graduates: Nancy Livington, Catherine Ricker Sturtz, Blaine
McCaughey, Katherine Ritz and Dan Harding. Anyone who has
information or desires to purchase tickets, please contact Sue
(Barr) Pavlick at 330-455-8991 before May 1.

ENENEENNENN ill!l!'-‘
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; SCHOLARSHIP FUND :
" X
X Donations can be made to our Scholarship Fund. X
X Simply fill out the form below o
X and mail it with your check to the o
iAIumni Association, P.O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711. X
X e
X Nam X
X Add X
: Address :
: City, State, Zip :
X $5 $10 $20 Other § X
!‘lxx‘!!l-"‘i!!x!x.Il‘l’"x"!!x!‘!!'xx!lIl!l’l‘

SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS

Another scholarship is guaranteed due to the thoughfulness
of Evelyn (Barth) Kolbl *43. Evelyn has donated $500 to be
given in memory of her daughter Linda (Kolbl) Weigand of the
Class of 1969.

Lunch Bunch Members of the Class of ’46 gave their
Christmas Exchange Donation to the Scholarship Fund again
this year. They are: Marge (Hartman) Boeshart, Nancy (Ander-
son) Cross, Delores (Austin) Davis, Marge Fletcher, Leora
(Dretke) Klotz, Mary Jane (Kennedy) Thurin, Carolyn (Zerbe)
Wallenfelsz, Betty (Meacham) Warstler, Joan (Lahr) Harold.

INDIVIDUAL DONATIONS
FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND
William Waechter *45 Steven Brown ’70
Marlene (Ashbaugh) Wehl 52 Harold Streit '39
Marilyn (Steiner) Rita (Moegling) Greaves '50
Grabowsky 49 Norma (Kitfer) Weber 40
Don Judisch 45 Mary (Owen) Guy '42
Sara Gale (Reinglass) B. J. (Bartlow) Wilkins ’46
Weinstock '57 James Ivan *59
Clarice (Silver) Reines *41 Doris (Evans) Campinelli 39
Evelyn (Barnett) Herman ‘41  Dick Burrell *56
Judge Jim James C. Robert Arnold *52
Don Smith ’61 Larry Miller *50
Lisa (Khorrey) Moesle *75 Rita (Lichtblau) Miller *51

‘Martha (Baughman) Grant 39 Mary (Unger) Reiman "70

E. Miles Swartz Rebecca (Schirack) Fant '71
John Werren ’55 Janice (Oldham) Davis '42
Enola A. (Jones) Mulheim 43  Elaine (Hall) Godsall '39
John P. Taggart *58 Dot McGarry *46
Phillis (Hill) Runyon '56 Juanita (Anderson) Simon *41
Dan Morgan ’56 Debbie (DeChellis) Ducey '74
Barb (Pfiefer) Kelley '41 Milan McMannis ‘56
Bob Peters *56 Dorothy (Taggart) *44 and
Lorene (Wilson) Van Robert Hogan '42

DeCastle *50

DON SUE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
Jack Dillon *53 Virginia (Curtis) Badger *50

The above listed people gave a combined donation of over
$1,300 for the scholarship fund when they just added a few
dollars to their membership dues or gave an outright donation.
This will almost guarantee three additional scholarships for
deserving students. Donations can be sent at any time and a
donation form is included above. Cut it, copy it or send with a
note to our Post Office Box 8175.




CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

NOMINATING FORM
DISTINGUISHED ALUMNUS AWARD

Purpose: To honor graduates who have distinguished themselves through their achievements.
Honorees must be Lehman graduates.

Please fill in the name(s), address(es), phone number(s) and graduation year(s) if known of
any individual(s) you feel deserves to be nominated as a distinguished alumnus.

Indicate the category you feel this individual(s) represents using the following list:
Civic/Community — Education — Athletics — Military — Arts/Entertainment — Medical — Business

Include a brief summary of why you feel your nominee(s) should be considered.

Name/Address/Phone Number

LHS Grad/Year Category

Nominator’s Name

Address

Phone Number

Please return by JUNE 1, 2001, to: Canton Lehman Alumni Association
) Attn: Kitty McClelland, President

P. O. Box 8175
Canton, OH 44711

GREGG W SCHORSTEN '65, CLU
Agent
GREGG W SCHORSTEN AGENCY, INC.

3611 Whipple Ave N W Suite a
Canton, OH 44718

Tel 330491 0814
Fax 330 491 0820
Tel 888 301 6735
schorsg@nationwide.com

Nationwide Advisory Services » Columbus, OH 43216-1492 = 800 848 0920

AMERICAN LEGION
POST 44

John Trissel ’50 — Commander
Chuck Goodchild *67 — Financial Officer

Phone: 1663 Cleveland Ave. N.
(330) 455-9550 Canton, Ohio 44703

SINCE 1953

=% ohn Andercon

FLOWER SHOPS
CANTON, OH 44703-1894
FRESH FLOWERS « FRESH FRUIT BASKETS » GIFTS

413 12TH ST. N.W. (330) 452-4077 — (800) 867-1434
FAX (330) 452-2380

4866 EVERHARD RD. N.W. (330) 499-2161 — 800; 813-7060
FAX (330) 499-2389

AULTMAN HOSPITAL (LOBBY) (330) 456-6725

T JOHN S. ANDERSON '49
www.ftd.com/andersonsflowers FRESIDENT

CUTLER/GMAC Real Estate™

203 Applegrove N.W.

North Canton, Chio 44720

Website: www.cutlergmac.com/eblau

Email: eblau@cutlergmac.com i Ml
Office: (330) 499-9922 Dolsr Gl

Fax: (330} 499-5864
Residence: (330) 4920712
Voicetel: (330) 430-2676 .

A~ ESTELLE BLAU ’50, GRI, CSP
@ OAR PRESIDENT’S SALES CLUB SINCE 1998




GOT NEWS?

Send any items for the Journal to:
Lehman H.S. Alumni Association
Attention: Journal Editor
P.O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711
Iltems can be faxed to:
Joanne (Reynolds) Moody, Editor, at 330-875-8477
or
Jack Dillon, Publisher, at 330-966-8326.
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2001 ASSOCIATION OFFICERS

Presidenti: & s ot Kitty (Shourds) McClelland *71
Vice Presidentey i ot i et o o st e s Joyce Esber ’52
Sectetaryii. s s iwians Nickie (Eleanor Lang) Wingert '44
Treasurerz b Sk nnran Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck 56
Financial Secretary. ........... Beverly (Sue) Stevenson 50
EBIEITSoRS (590 A e i i S e S o PR e s Tim Elder '57

Jack Dillon ’53
Claudia (Burgess) Selby 75
Karl Shank '41
Shirley Smith
J. Arlan Shank *43
MOVING?
Please remember to send us your new address

- We pay so much return postage for those
‘who forget.

CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

P. O. BOX 8175

CANTON, OHIO 44711

Change Service Requested
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Lehman Alumm Assomatlon'

ANNUAL PASTA DINNER
Saturday, April 28, 2001 - 4:30-7:00 PM
Zion United Methodist Church
1023 Whipple Avenue NW, Canton
Tickets: Adults $5/Age 4-12 $3/Under 4 Free
Tickets available at Door - or Call:
330-499-0313, 330-499-7951, 330-453-3577

w4 REAMIX

Partners

Kent B. Smith '59
CRP, ABR, REALTOR

2428 Whipple Ave., N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44708

Office (330) 477-2400 Ext. 303
: FAX (330) 477-1177 Home (330) 493-0843

Each Oﬁ‘ e Independently Owned and Operated

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
CANTON, OH
Permit No. 377
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